Ecton Brook Primary School Fieldmill Road, Bellinge, Northampton, NN3 9DG 01604 411534 Ecton Brook Primary School Ecton Brook Road, Northampton, NN3 5DY 01604 409608

21st July 2025

Dear Parents and Carers

Black Country Living Museum Y5 – Tuesday 7th October 2025

We have arranged an exciting educational trip for our Year 5 children to The Black Country Living Museum near Dudley. This is one of the largest open-air museums in the United Kingdom. The trip will take place on Tuesday 7th October 2025.

Children need to be in school by 7.45am as the coach will be leaving at 8.00am. The coach will be returning to school at approximately 5.00pm. All children must wear their school sweatshirt/cardigan and sensible shoes. They must also bring a waterproof coat with them.

Your child must bring in a packed lunch in a named plastic bag, please ensure you do not pack chocolate, nuts or yoghurt and ensure you pack plenty of drinks. If your child is entitled to benefit related Free School Meals and you would like us to provide a packed lunch for them, please contact the office in order to complete a form. Unless a form is completed, we are unable to provide a packed lunch.

The cost of the trip to parents is £26.50 (£10.00 entrance to The Black Country Museum and £16.50 for the coach). Please make your payment via the Arbor app by **Friday 26**th **September 2025.**

If you have any further queries, please speak with your child's class teacher, or call in to main reception.

Many thanks,

Y5 Teaching Team